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DAVID TILLOTSON
Attorney at Law

4606 Charleston Terrace, N.W.
Washington, DC 20007-1911

March 5, 2014

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
The Portals, 445 Twelfth Street, S.W.
TW-A325
Washington, D.C. 20554

Dear Ms. Dortch:
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I am writing on behalf off Casa Media Partners, LLC, licensee of
Station KAEH, Facility ID 3727, Beaumont, California, to notify the
Commission that KAEH's main studio and control point has been
relocated to 242 5. Airport Drive, Suite 213, San Bernadino,
California, 92408.

If you have any questions concerning this notification, please call
me.

Sincerely,

David Tillotson
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Tel: (202) 625-6241

Email dt1aw67starpower.net

c via email: Ricardo Villaescusa
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